
 

TS Endeavour 

60th Anniversary 

1957- 2017 
Australian Sea Cadet Corps 

Naval Reserve Cadets 

Australian Navy Cadets 

The Unit Support Committee of TS Endeavour Navy Cadets would like to announce that 

we will be holding a 60th Anniversary Celebration and Reunion on the 5th August, 2017. 

Are you a former Cadet, Staff or Committee Member of TS Endeavour Sea Cadet Corps, 

Naval Reserve Cadets, or the Australian Navy Cadets? 

We would love to hear from you if you are interested in attending the 60th Celebration. 

Please contact Vicky on 0419 242 320 for more information. 

Find our page on Facebook  

TS Endeavour 60th Anniversary Reunion 

tsendeavourcairns@gmail.com 

Photos and history are very welcome! 
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